
THE SILO 

(Minutes of October 27, 1941. ) 

The board of The Silo met on October ?,7. Those members 

present- Joan Strong, Nancy Hirose, Catharine Heerman, Anne 

Peattie, Joan Bayne, Carole Goldschmidt and Yvonne Roy. 

Absent- Lucille Bloch. 

The meeting was called for the purpose of discussing 

the forthcoming issue of The Silo. 

LAYOUT: 

There is to be included an article on social 

re-organization in a small community. Accompanying and 

illustrating this article will be two pages of photographs, 

at $10.00 a page. 

The Silo board has felt that the magazine needs 

a more outstanding cover. The Art editor has been discussing 

plans for the color and design of such a cover with Mr. 

Charles Smith. The cost of printing a new cover would be 

about ~7.00. 

MAT~'::RI.AL: 

A final selection was made from the material 



submitted to the Silo board, and the forthcoming magazine has 

been made up. It will be sent to the printer on November 3. 

It is estimated that the next magazine will contain 

about 40 pages. 

Yvonne Roy 

Secretary 


